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DRB Minutes 
September 11, 2019 
 
Present: Jennifer Koffel, Deborah Kruskal, Jim Parker 
Absent:  Dan Martin, Susan Vollaro 
 
 
1. Review of proposed sign - Northeast Dermatology Assoc., 530c Boston Post Rd. 
Jeffrey Sarra from Batten Bros. Signs and Awnings presented revised primary signage for the west 
facade (main entrance) measuring 30.24 sf and east facade (secondary entrance) measuring 26.66 sf. 
The presented revised primary signs are now only partially internally illuminated (only NEDA in 
illuminated channel letters). The revised signage as presented was found to conform to Meadow Walk 
signage requirements and was unanimously approved. (The blade signage had been previously 
approved.) 
 
2. Review of proposed sign - The Coder School, 359 Boston Post Rd. 
Margaret Vosburgh from ViewPoint Sign and Awning presented a non-illuminated primary sign 
measuring 22.44 sf which was revised in size from the initial proposal so as to conform to bylaws. The 
presented proposed sign for the west facade was found to be conforming and was unanimously 
approved as presented with the suggestions that consideration be given to relocating the sign on the 
facade centering it over the lower right window and adding a thin black border to the sign or that 
consideration be given to changing the shape of the sign from two stacked lines to a single line and 
relocating it over and in relation to the lower two large store front windows. 
  
Miscellaneous: The board unanimously approved the minutes of August 28,2019. 
 


